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Our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents had great fun last week when our Captain Charles docked us ashore on the

beautiful islands of the Caribbean, as part of our Nellsar Cruise.
We were greeted by the locals in their grass skirts, who put on a fantastic BBQ, with entertainment from Elvis no less!

The island was decked out with colourful decorations and everyone enjoyed drinking mocktails from our tiki bar. We had lovely BBQ

food with delicious jerk chicken, rice and peas. Yum!
We all enjoyed lots of dancing and singing and we felt very welcome in the Caribbean, with beautiful weather!

It's a shame to be leaving such a beautiful island, as we have been made to feel so welcome! But we set sail and Captain Charles will

takes us home to our final destination - England.

We're all looking forward to our homecoming celebrations!
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Our Caribbean BBQ and mocktails went down a treat!
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